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From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 11:59 AM 
To: 'nicanly211@gmail.com' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20250023-WS 

Good Afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: nicarily211@gmail.com <nicarily211@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 11:15 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250023-WS 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Day Clerk at the Public Service Commission, 

Km writing concerning the potential water & sewer billing increase as referenced 
above in the subject line. Km an owner (age 70.5) at Grenelefe Condominiums in 
Haines City, FL. For the record, our large spread-out condominium complex is 
composed of many separate units built in the late 1970's and early 1980's. Most 
of the residents are elderly, retired people who choose this area because it's 
somewhat removed from the hustle and bustle of the greater Orlando area and 
because it's one of the most affordable areas, if not the most affordable area, to 
live in the greater outlying Orlando area. The location is several miles out into 
what used to be orange groves and other fruit/vegetable growing areas east of 
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Highway 27 and slightly north of Haines City proper. The value of our units, 
unfortunately, has actually dropped due to the age of the buildings and the 
remote location. Most folks here are on a fixed budget and the plans to put a 
large financial burden on us with our water/sewer bills is going to be very 
damaging to the residents of Grenelefe. Km asking that you folks seriously 
reconsider this adjustment and calculate a different, more friendly method of 
raising money for your project. Pursuing your current plans will unreasonably 
burden the elderly population living on a fixed income, if this is your final 
decision. Thank you for your attention to this serious matter. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Burzynski 
4193 Abbey Court 
Haines City, FL 33844 
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